
Shut down of N.S Lock on 27.01.2012 
 

 

 

N.S.Lock shall remain shut down on 27.01.2012 from 8 
a.m. to 2 p.m. for maintenance work. All shipping 
movement shall remain suspended during that period. 
 
Regards, 
 
S. Mallick 
Sr. Executive Engineer (Docks) 
for Chief Mechanical Engineer 
Dock Extn. 387, Mobile - 96747 20041 
 


